
April 19, 2007

North Central Region

Edson.... Bridge repairs begin April 23 on the Highway 16 over Mcleod River east of Edson and will be
completed by September 15, weather permitting. The repairs will cost approximately $1.5 million and will
include deck replacement and girder repairs. 

Traffic will be reduced to one lane on Highway 16 westbound.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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For general information, please contact:

 

Brent Herrick
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 305-2414

Dial 310-0000 for toll-free connection
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